
 
 
 
 
Newsletter 25 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to all those who have been enjoying the Easter break.  
 
Over the Easter holidays the children here have spent a lot of time outside, enjoying the 
weather. They had an Easter egg hunt, did plenty of painting, and played at being pirates, 
dinosaurs and mummies and daddies. We read a heap of books and built a lot of towers.  
 
We are getting right back into the new term with a new project (more of that below) and we 
look forward to getting know all the new children who will be joining us. I am also looking 
forward to getting to know you, the parents and families, since I am new too.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Amanda 
And Clare, Lisa, Nicola, Sarah, Mary, and Gail 
 
 
 

 
 
Sustainability 
 
In order to try to contribute to the solution, rather than the problem, we would like to reduce 
the quantity of plastics and non-sustainable resources we use in the nursery. We are still at 
discussion stage just now as we try to navigate through this and work out what we can and 
can’t do without. We will also be promoting recycling in the room.  
 



 
  
Project 
 

This term our project will be Africa. We shall be finding out all about the countries, flags and 
terrains, the food, the animals, the climate, the cities, and the desert. We are very fortunate 
in that Miss Lisa has lived in Kenya and so hopefully can put us right about a few things. If 
your child has a book or object about Africa they’d like to bring in and show, that would be 
most welcome.  
 

What did we enjoy this week in the Hedgehog and Badger room? 
 

         
 

We have been making the most of some lovely spring weather this week.  We took our 
learning outside and explored the mirror shapes with the pegs, strengthening our squeezy 
fingers and using the tools in the sand. 
 

Here are a few of this week’s favourite ‘Bluebell moments’ from the Dormice Room: 
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